

ALABAMA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

Bureau of Research and Development 1409 Coliseum Boulevard, Montgomery, Alabama 36130-3050 Phone: (334) 353-6940 FAX: (334) 353-6950 Internet: http://www.dot.state.al.us



Bob Riley Governor Joe McInnes Transportation Director

June 30, 2008

Mr. Dale Shaw Ultratech International, Inc. 11542 Davis Creek Court Jacksonville, FL 32256

Re: PEB 2001: Ultra-ADA Pads

Dear Mr. Shaw:

On June 30, 2008, the Alabama Department of Transportation, Product Evaluation Board (PEB) reviewed your request for product approval. The Board approved the DWT-Detectable Warning Tile for addition to List II-25, Detectable Warning Devices in the Department's <u>Materials, Sources and Devices with Special Acceptance Requirements Manual</u>.

Thank you for the submittal of your product. If you have additional questions please contact Mr. Jeffery Brown or Ms. Michelle Owens at (334) 353-6940.

Sincerely,

Lamar S. Woodham, Jr.

Chairman, Product Evaluation Board

Tam swoodly

LSW/JWB/JMO

C: Jeffery Brown, Research & Development Engineer